From:
 Rupert Holms

 Sent:
 05 June 2021 11:47

To: Planning Planning; Caroline Cooper

Subject: OBJECTION to 5G Mast Plan next to Primrose Hill

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning Team,

I strongly object to a 5G mast being placed on Regent's Park Road near Primrose Hill park.

Primrose Hill is a wonderful green area in central London and the introduction of ugly transponder mast will ruin the serene atmosphere of the district. All my neighbours find this plan a hideous intrusion.

In addition, 5 gigahertz radiation from these masts has a health impact on birdlife and pose a potential health risk the babies and children who frequent the park.

yours sincerely Dr Rupert Holms 66 Regent's Park Road Primrose Hill London NW1 7SX

From Rupert Holms